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TO:  Dr. Shawn Greiner, Superintendent 

  Board of School Trustees 

 

FROM: Michelle Cronk, CFO 

 

DATE:  April 26, 2024 

 

RE:  Transportation Agreement with Tippecanoe School Corporation 

 

 

We have been working with Tippecanoe School Corporation (TSC) on the renewal of our 

Transportation Service Agreement for 2024-2026.  The proposed agreement is included in your 

board packets. 

 

TSC has not suggested any changes to the current Transportation Agreement for renewal. We 

will, however, have one additional bus once it is delivered, so the flat annual fee will be more 

expensive by one bus.  TSC is willing to prorate the fee for that bus based upon when we 

actually receive it.  We will pay a flat fee of $4,625.00 per bus annually that covers electrical 

hookups if needed, the wear and tear of TSC equipment in servicing and maintaining the buses, 

administrative overhead, the use of a spare bus if needed and professional and technical 

support.  We also pay for the actual cost of maintaining the buses including fuel, supplies, repairs 

services and labor.  This agreement is cost effective for the school district due to the fact that we 

do not have a transportation barn nor our own mechanics. 

 

Please place this item on agenda for the May 13, 2024 board meeting.  Let me know if you have 

any questions. 

 

 


